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Bulletin #5 of 2022. May 31, 2022

CHANGE TO PRODUCT BULLETIN
P/N 540-053 455 Regulator Cover Guard

Products Affected: P/N 525-765, P/N 505-455 and any KMDSI helmet or BandMask® that is configured 
with a 455 Balanced Regulator.

To provide additional protection to the 455 balanced regulator, an updated cover guard is now available 
for purchase. This will be the standard on all applicable units, once current stock is depleted.

Updated cover guard, far left, and previous cover, top center. 
Close-up detail of the updated cover guard, bottom right.

There will be no exchanges offered.

This is a recommended attachment to the 455 regulator and not a requirement for regulators that are 
already working in the field.

Please contact your authorized KMDSI dealer or e-mail sales@kirbymorgan.com for more information.
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